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2019-2020 PTN Board
President - Samantha Marley

Treasurer - Matthew Mallen

Co-Vice Presidents - Jennifer Krieck, 
Jessica Williams, Cheryl Birnstill,

Jessica Burkard, Coleen Sgammato

Secretary - Carrie Mallen

 2018-19 PROFIT HIGHLIGHTS
Ladies’ Night $9,500
Sweetheart Dance  $4,200
Holiday Shop $4,100
Kidstuff Books $3,400
Membership Dues $3,300
Plant Sale $2,700
Box Top Profi ts $2,600
Fall Candy Sale $2,600
Restaurant Nights  $1,700
(McD, Chick-Fil-A, Four Boys) YTD

 2018-19 EXPENSE HIGHLIGHTS
Field Trips (some pending) incl. busses $18,000
Game Day (t-shirts/pizza/ice pops) $4,000
Guidance Assemblies $5,300
        (Yoga Calm, Lead U, etc.)
Donations to Switlik $5,600
        (Scholastic News, Black-out shades, 
    Nurse supplies)
5th Grade (t-shirts/bbq) $4,300
Classroom Support $3,900
Planners/Folders for all students $2,600
Kindergarten Memory Books $1,250

 GRAND TOTALS
YTD TOTAL INCOME IN 2018-19 $123,000
YTD TOTAL EXPENSES - $114,000 
additional funds rolled over from 
prior year also spent

WHAT’S GOING ON...

Dine to donate on Thursday, June 13th 
from 11am - 9pm on County Line Road. 
Bring the fl yer below or show on your 
phone and Switlik receives 20% of 
your purchase.

Celebrate the LAST DAY OF SCHOOL at Four Boys on 
Thursday, June 20th from 11am - 10pm and mention 
Switlik. We will receive 20% of your purchase. Have a 
wonderful summer!!



Text

@SwitlikPTN
to 81010
to receive

PTN reminders

This is one of the BEST ways to keep up 
with PTN and school events. You can 

choose to receive reminders via text, the 
remind app on your phone, or by email.

Like us on Facebook:
www.facebook.com/switlikPTN

STAY CONNECTED WITH THE PTN

Bookmark our website:
Go to the Switlik Home Page
     For Parents & Students
    Switlik PTN          

Send us an e-mail:
PTN.switlik@gmail.com
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The PTN had a very successful year and was able to give back to the school 
and its students in many visible and valuable ways. We have our volunteers 
(families & teachers) to thank for that. We would not be able to do all the 
things we do without each of your contributions. Thank you to everyone who 
supported the PTN in any way this year.

Here are some 2018-2019 PTN Highlights:
 • Class trips and transportation for each grade level
 • Yoga Calm Mindfulness Training Classes for all classrooms
 • Lead U Assemblies for all students
 • Classroom supplies (tissues, etc.) for all classrooms
 • Mid-year supply of wipes and tissues for all classrooms
 • Classroom support distributed to all classroom teachers
 • Planners / Folders for every student
 • Spelling Bee registration fee paid
 • Hundreds of dollars worth of Scholastic Books for the library, resource
  teachers and classrooms
 • Pumpkins for each Kindergartener for Pumpkin Day
 • Fall Festival Family Night event
 • Chick Hatching Program for Kindergarten
 • Slim Goodbody Assembly for Grade 1
 • Aquarium Assembly for Grade 2
 • Cedar Run Wildlife Refuge Raptor Assembly for Grade 3
 • Candy BINGO 
 • Shirts, pizza, water and ice pops for every student on Game Day
 • 5th Grade BBQ at Black Bear Day Camp
 • Free 5th grade t-shirts
 • Memory Books for Kindergarten
 • Dine to Donate Nights at McDonald’s, Bubbakoo’s Burritos, Chick-Fil-A, 
  Mangia, Four Boys, Jersey Mike’s
 • Year end celebration for Safeties
 • Custom Yearbooks Designed for School
 •  Santa Breakfast with Color Me Mine Ornaments
 • Sweetheart Dance
 •  Plant Sale
 •  Boys’ Night
 •  Easter Bunny Breakfast at Applebee’s
 • School Store
 •  Pallet Painting Party 
 • Ladies’ Night

to all of our committee chairs and 
volunteers who supported our 
events - we couldn’t have done any 
of these awesome things for our 
school without you! 

In order to continue to pay for ALL 
that it does, the PTN is in need of 
volunteers/chairs for all events for 
next year.  If you can’t commit to a 
board position, chairing an event is 
a great way to be involved! Did you 
LOVE something we did this year? 
Have something new and fresh that 
you’d like to see next year?  We 
REALLY want to hear from you! 

If you have any questions or would 
like to speak to a board member 
about what we do, please email 
PTN.switlik@gmail.com, or contact 
any of us directly. Looking forward 
to working with you next year! 


